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The 2022 Chen Xiangmei 陳香梅 Award 

 
The Chinese Section of the Department of Languages, Literatures, and Cultures is now accepting 
applications for the 2022 Chen Xiangmei Award competition. 
 
The Chen Xiangmei Award is awarded each spring to an outstanding major in the Chinese 
specialization of the B.A. in Foreign Languages and Literatures (FLL) in the Department of 
Languages, Literatures, and Cultures. The amount of this scholarship is $2,500.  
 
Eligibility:   
 

 a Chinese major  
 must have successfully completed or be currently enrolled in Advanced Chinese 1  
 at least one CHT class must have been completed for a letter grade by the time of the 

application 
 
The application must include:  

 
1) a copy of the UF transcript (scanned photocopy or e-version acceptable) and—if 

applicable—transcripts or certificates showing grades earned at other institutions for 
credits counted toward the UF degree 

2) 2 letters of recommendation  
3) a 3-page essay (approx. 900 words double-spaced, Times New Roman 12 pt.) describing 

why you have chosen to study Chinese and how you intend to use the scholarship toward 
your Chinese studies. The essay of the awardee will be sent to the funder of the award.  

 
An e-version of the complete application should be sent via a single PDF attachment to 
skory@ufl.edu by Monday March 14, 2022. Include your name and the name Chen Xiangmei in 
both the email and the attachment. Questions can be directed to the same address. 
  
注意: Preference will be given to applicants who are planning careers or graduate studies that 

strengthen their own understanding of Chinese language, literature, and culture and that of 
others. 
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